
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Kara Mills [mailto:karamills@sbcglobal.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 01, 2016 11:10 AM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Cc: Sean Penrith <seanpenrith@gmail.com> 
Subject: Tsp testimony 
 
Hello- 
We are property owners at hayden bay condominiums and were recently made aware that the city of 
portland wants to exercise eminent domain & somehow acquire our biking path.  We are 100% against 
this idea.  Transients & theft & other crimes is a significant problem on hayden island & we only 
envision making our path more of a public thoroughfare would exacerbate this exponentially.   
To restate,  we are 100% against this idea. 
Kara & Brady Mills 
405 N Tomahawk Island Dr.   
 
Sent from 503.709.8966 
 


